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Hi all, this is my report for the BPS transportation department, For the 
month of May, the mechanic department did 43 work orders, the big 
work order was installing a fuel pump bus #5, we purchased 6 new 
vehicles for district. We are also ordering a motor for our Blackfoot 
bus so I can have it back by next school year. 

We sent in our 2nd semester bus reimbursement to OPI; the 
office has been busy with end of the year billing and getting ready for 
the county board meeting in June.

So, the trip personal had 84 trips with sports, field trips, and 
college visits, we were sure thankful for the wellness day we got on 
Monday May 15th, so a big shout out to the committee responsible for 
this great day.

As for the disciplinary department we had quite the slow down, 
there were only 10 write ups with one removal, thanks to the treasure 
box every Friday it made quite the difference with bus behavior.

 Just a thought, all drivers have been asking if the district can pay 
their DOT physicals since it is a job requirement, very few get 2 years, 
most get only one year, the cost is $140. This physical must be done 
by a certified doctor that is state approved to do DOT physicals. 



       


